
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 15 By Councillor Hutchison for answer 

by the Convener of the Planning 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 23 August 2018  

   

Question (1) Can the Convener please confirm whether any plans for 

chicanes in new housing developments are reviewed by 

planning officers against the Cycling by Design Guidance 

prior to consideration of the relevant application? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Are chicanes inspected by the Council to confirm 

compliance following installation by developers? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) How many non-compliant chicanes have been installed 

across the city in the last 5 years? 

Answer (3)  
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